
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, this information is available in alternative forms of communication upon request 
by calling 651-201-6000. TTY users can call the Minnesota Relay Service at 711. The MDA is an equal opportunity employer and provider.

8/2024

Prevent Drug Residues
FOLLOW THE WITHDRAWAL PERIOD


